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	RANDOLPH YOUTH SOCCER ASSOCIATION
PO Box 833, Randolph, MA 02368
www.randolphyouthsoccer.org; 781-963-2936



Dear Sponsor,
RYSA would like to thank you for your past support.  Once again, the Fall season is upon us and we would greatly appreciate it if you can once more give us your support. 
Your support will help us maintain our different fields located in Belcher Park and will also help us put together the upcoming Fall season.
Our season starts the weekend of Labor Day, barring any delays/cancellations due to COVID-19.  
Please return this form with your contribution as soon as possible so that we can honor your specific team sponsorship request.
Mail form and payment to:
RYSA Treasurer
P.O. Box 833
Randolph, MA 02368
Please feel free to direct any questions to Phil Desroses at (617)-512-4953.  
Gratefully yours,
Randolph Youth Soccer Association
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